
 

 

 

Date: 03/08/2023 

Report 

On 

Workshop on NEP 2020: It’s Implementation in Higher Education 

11th July, 2023 

 

On July 11, 2023 was held the workshop on New Education Policy. This workshop was 

important and relevant as it was the need of the hour. This workshop which was on and as 

‘NEP 2020: It’s Implementation in Higher Education’ was organised in a joint collaboration 

by Sivanath Sastri College and Prafulla Chandra College. To both the college it was essential 

for all those involved in the academic arena as well as necessary since the New Education 

Policy needed a lot of clarity on behalf of its stakeholders with respect to its nature of courses, 

its objectives and implementation. Swami Mahaprajnananda, Principal, Ramakrishna 

Mission Vidyamandira, Belur and Dr. Mrinal Mukherjee from Baba Saheb Ambedkar 

Education University were the honourable speakers on this occasion. As an envision to 

revamp the higher education system in India, the workshop on NEP 2020 organized by both 

the Colleges highlighted to its listeners and audience that NEP 2020 seeks to revamp the 

existing education system, focus on quality education, and bridge the gap between rural and 

urban education. It was attended by 150 participants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


